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| wish to register my personal objections to the proposed development “LINLITHGOW,
HLL-12, PRESTON FARM FIELD”.

| am making this submission as an individual representing my own views and this is my
first representation on the proposed plan.

My main areas of objection are as follows:

e Development of this field would have a major detrimental effect on the habitat for
the large numbers of bats and badgers which are in residence here.

e There would undoubtedly be a significant increase in traffic onto Deanburn Road
and then onto Preston Road, which is already under enormous pressure at school
times due to the inability of the West Lothian Council and Police Scotland to make
this area safe.

e The additional numbers of adults and children would put even more pressure on
the already struggling infrastructure of schools, health and dental services.

e Loss of historic greenbelt land attached to Grade A listed Preston House.

Mrs J McNab






